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8 July 2016 

 
 

IOOF HOLDINGS LIMITED  
 

ASIC's Inquiry  
 

In July 2015 ASIC commenced inquiries into allegations made against IOOF Holdings Limited 
and its subsidiaries (IOOF), including issues raised by a former employee of IOOF. ASIC has now 
finalised its inquiries. The ASIC media release to that effect is available at:  

www.asic.gov.au  

 

IOOF Managing Director, Christopher Kelaher, commented, “ASIC’s inquiry was predominantly 
concerned with matters of an historical nature. IOOF is satisfied that each matter has been 
thoroughly investigated and where appropriate, action taken. The ASIC announcement now 
brings these matters to a close.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enquiries: 
Rachel Scully 
Head of Corporate Affairs 
IOOF Holdings Limited 
P: +613 8614 4530 
E: rachel.scully@ioof.com.au 
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